
Item C4
Recognition of the Edgar and Frances Reynolds Foundation for 
Donation of the Flooring at the Fieldhouse
The Mayor and City Council will acknowledge the donation from the Edgar and Frances 
Reynolds Foundation for their $35,000 donation used for the floor covering at the 
Community Fieldhouse. This financial assistance allowed the City to complete the facility 
with appropriate flooring to serve a wide range of recreational activities. The City of Grand 
Island thanks the Edgar Reynolds Foundation for their donation.
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